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The City of Corner Brook
Request for Proposals – Managing the City of Corner Brook 
Day Care Facility

The City of Corner Brook is currently building a new Recreational Centre which will include a Day Care Centre.  The City is requesting proposals to manage a new Day Care facility in the new building. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Organizations interested in submitting a proposal for consideration must have a licensing in good standing with the Government of Newfoundland Labrador pursuant to the Child Care Act SNL 2014 Ch. C-11.01. To review all submission requirements please obtain a full proposal package by contacting  Alicia Park at apark@cornerbrook.com
Proposals should be submitted on or before 1:30 PM local time, February 16, 2024 to the office of the City Clerk, City Hall, P.O. Box 1080, Corner Brook, NL A2H 6E1 in an envelope clearly marked “Confidential: RFP – New Day Care Centre”.
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